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Healthscope and Australian Health Service Alliance reach in 

principle agreement to avoid extra fees for fund members 

 
Healthscope and the Australian Health Service Alliance (AHSA) have reached an in principle 

agreement ensuring AHSA members will continue to be covered at Healthscope’s hospitals. 

 

Healthscope CEO Greg Horan said the two parties have agreed in principle economic terms 

and will work together in the coming weeks to resolve remaining points and finalise a new 

contract.   

 

“This in principle agreement means we can continue to care for AHSA members at all our 

hospitals without the need for additional fees. We are cautiously optimistic that we can 

resolve the remaining terms and finalise this agreement in short order, to avoid any future 

disruption for our patients,” Mr Horan said. 

 

-ends- 

 

For more information contact media@healthscope.com.au 
 
Background: 

Healthscope is Australia’s only national private healthcare provider, operating 38 hospitals 

across the country, and employing over 18,000 people. Healthscope offers world-class 

patient care, including medical and surgical services, mental health treatment and 

rehabilitation services. 
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